September 9, 1960,

Wr. Hugh L. Dryden, Deputy Administrator National Aeronautics and Space Administration 1520 H Street, N. W. Weshington 25, D. C. U. S. A.

Dear Mr. Dryden:

I refer to your letter of August 26 regarding your invitation to meteorological agencies that wish to correlate their own observations with the data that will be obtained from the experimental meteorological satellite, Tiros II.

I have sent a copy of your letter to the Director of Meteorogical Service, Ing. Juan Mas Sinta, and to the Director of the Institute of Geophysics, Dr. Julian Adem, who was in charge of the Meteorological branch in Mexico during the ICY.

The first institution control meteorological statins in land and in sea, and the Institute of Geophysics and Dr. Julian Adem, personally, carry on research studies with regard to the general circulation of the atmosphere.

Following are the addresses of the above mentioned institutions:

Ing. Juan Mas Sinta,
Director General de la Dirección
de Geografía e Meteorología.
Av. Observatorio 192,
Tacubaya 18, D. F.
México.

Dr. Julian Adem, Director Instituto de Geofísica Torre de Ciencias, 3er Piso Ciudad Universitaria México 20, D. F.

Very truly yours,

Ricardo Monges López, Chairman, Mexican Section.

RML/cab